
Apr. 19, 2024 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. 

 

Regarding the Publication of the Verification Results of Standard Conformity of  

the Road Transport Vehicle Act for Daihatsu MOVE CANBUS, Daihatsu Rocky (HEV),  

Toyota RAIZE(HEV) and others by MLIT 

 

Daihatsu Motor Co., Ltd. would like to again convey its sincerest apologies for the great inconvenience and 

concern has caused by the procedural irregularities in certification application to numerous stakeholders. 

 

Today, the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, Transport and Tourism (MLIT) announced that it has lifted its 

instruction to suspend shipments of three models as follows, as it has been confirmed that the vehicles comply 

with the standards of the Road Transport Vehicle Act based on the results of testing with the certification 

authorities in attendance and other reasons. 

With the results, the confirmation of standard conformity for all current models* has been completed, and the 

instruction to suspend shipments has been lifted. 

 

We will work closely with our suppliers and sales companies, and as soon as preparations are ready, we intend 

to resume production and shipment. 

 

No. Name Brand Classification 

1 MOVE CANBUS** Daihatsu Mini Passenger Vehicle 

2 Rocky (HEV) Daihatsu 
Compact Passenger Vehicle 

3 RAIZE (HEV) Toyota 

 

**For the MOVE CANBUS, shipments are scheduled to resume on Tuesday, April 23. 

 

Furthermore, it has been confirmed that the following discontinued vehicle models (old models) also comply with 

the standards of the Road Transport Vehicle Act. 

 

【discontinued models】 

No. Name Brand Classification Model 

1 MOVE Conte Daihatsu 
Mini Passenger 

Vehicle 

DBA-L575S 

DBA-L585S 

2 PIXIS SPACE Toyota 
DBA-L575A 

DBA-L585A 

３ iQ Toyota Compact Passenger 

Vehicle 

DBA-KGJ10 

DBA-NGJ10 

４ Applause Daihatsu E-A101S 

We will continue to do our best to ensure these models reach our customers as soon as possible, while 

reaffirming our commitment to prioritizing safety and quality. 

 

* excluding GRAN MAX Truck and other two models that have been revoked the Vehicle Type Approval  


